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The Nation. 
72 FIFTH AVENUE 
NEW YORK, N.Y. 1001I 
212/242.8400 

May 29, 1987 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for yours of May 15. You point out 
several important avenues for further investigation, 
and so I have forwarded your letter to our Washing-
ton correspondent, David Corn, who is focusing en-
tirely on covering the contragate hearings for 
The Nation. He, I'm sure, will be in touch with 
you regarding your letter, but if you want to 
correspond directly with him he can be reached at 

David Corn 
The Nation 
Suite 308 
110 Maryland Ave., NE 
Washington, DC 20002 
(202) 546-2239 

Best, 

icah Sifry 
Assistant Editor 

cc: David Corn 


